






Site Proposals Document 

Further to our recent email correspondence, I have amended our previously submitted 
Indicative Masterplan to rectify the discrepancy in land put forward. I can therefore 
confirm that - as amended - the entirety of the sites are integral to the plans for the 
development and expansion of BBG&CC. BBG&CC has an informal understanding with 
the underlying landowners to approach any resuJting development on a joint venture 
basis, to ensure its deliverability. 

Suitability Assessment 

Site GNLP0475 (Land South of Colton) 

It is noted that the published Site Suitability Conclusions infer that the site is intended for 
general market housing, when in fact it is intended as mix of affordable housing, staff 
accommodation for the G&CC, and market housing. We contend that the constraints and 
impact analyses ought therefore to reflect this, and that the overall site suitability shouJd 
be more favourable in terms of the sustainability appraisal, and thereby suitability of the 
proposed allocation/development (see above). 

Site GNLP0476 CBarnham Broom G&CC) 

It is noted that the published Site Suitability Conclusions infer that the site is intended for 
'housing', when in fact the proposaJ is to see the site developed for a more nuanced form of 
development to meet specific needs through a combination of: 

• Independent/active/keep healthy, retirement living for the Over sss (to Bos) market,
providing on and off site support: i.e. housekeeping, security, gardening,
maintenance, repairs, laundry services, golf, sports, health, fitness and wellbeing
facilities, transport arrangements, shopping service, visitors' (friends and family)
accommodation, a new local shop, domiciliary care support where needs develop,
etc., as weU as a 'residents' social club' to offer a range of additional activities and
facilities which wouJd be extended to others who live in the parishes of Barnham
Broom and Colton, combined with;

• second/holiday home ownership (i.e. offering all of the above, plus lettings, a range
of ownership options, families and friends visiting the retirees, together with holiday
bookings and guest management/services, etc.), and;

• Limited general market housing, where viability dictates.

We contend that the constraints and impact analyses ought therefore to reflect this, and 
that the overall site suitability shouJd be more favourable in terms of the sustainability 
appraisal/suitability assessment, and thereby suitability of the proposed 
allocation/development (see above). 

Please let me know if you require any further information or clarification. 

Alan Presslee BSc. (Hons.) DipTP MRTPI 
Di.rector 

Cc Mr. E Beckett - Barnham Broom Golf & Country Club 


